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Frankie Liang

12 February 2015

Carolyn McNally

Secretary

Department of Planning & Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Ms McNally,

RE: PLANNING PROPOSAL TO REZONE THE SOUTHERN SECTION OF THE ENFIELD
INTERMODAL LOGISTICS CENTRE SITE

In reference to the above matter, Strathfield Council requests that the Department of
Planning & Environment commence the LEP plan making process for the above Planning
Proposal under s56 of the EP&A Act 1979.

The Planning Proposal involves rezoning of the southern section of the Enfield Intermodal
Logistics Centre site (part Lot 14, DP 1007302).

In accordance with s56 of the EP&A Act 1979 and ‘A Guide to Preparing Planning Proposals’,
please find enclosed:
¢ Planning Proposal for rezone the southern section of the Enfield Intermodal Logistics
Centre site
e Council Report 3 February 2015 providing support of the Planning Proposal to be
forwarded to the Department of Planning & Environment to commence the LEP Plan
Making process, to initially seek Gateway Determination
e Council Minutes 3 February 2015

Should you have any questions regarding this letter please don’t hesitate to contact Council’s
Strategic Planner, Frankie Liang on 9748 9999.

GENERAL MANAGER

Cc: Louise Starkey
Planning Officer
Department of Planning & Environment
By email: louise.starkey@planning.nsw.gov.au




